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Comments: I am a long time resident of Teton County, Wyoming. I am very much opposed to the proposed

expansion of Grand Targhee Ski Resort.

 

If allowed, the proposed expansion will permanently damage the natural environment, degrade wildlife habitat,

destroy scenic vistas, including those from a national treasure - Grand Teton National Park, and have a negative

impact on those using public land near the resort.  All this to allow a completely unnecessary expansion. Grand

Targhee already has more than adequate land within its present boundaries to accommodate any and all

responsible future development.

 

Keep Grand Targhee within its current boundaries, now and in the future!

 

Thanks for your consideration,

 

Paul Horton


